

Attached for your information is letter L 20-16, dated March 17, 2020.
L 20-16 – Covered Services related to the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19).
This letter was sent to All Providers.
Medicaid Letters can be accessed on the web at www.michigan.gov/medicaidproviders >> Policy, Letters & Forms >> Numbered Letters >> Click 2020 under Numbered Letters.
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